
 

Toosey Enterprise Agreement 

EA Update 2 
As you are aware, your employer Toosey Ltd applied to the Fair Work Commission (FWC) for 
approval of the Toosey Ltd Enterprise Agreement. After a hearing and several submissions in 

relation to the approval, the FWC has dismissed that application. The dismissal was on a number of 
grounds, but essentially on technical grounds for non-compliance by your employer with the Fair 

Work Act 2019 (the Act) and the multiple ballots that they held. 

What does this mean for you? 

The whole bargaining process will need to recommence. The Australian Nursing and Midwifery 

Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) will write to your employer this week requesting that 

bargaining recommence. The ANMF will shortly be circulating a survey to you to assist us in 
preparing your log of claims.   

The ANMF is committed to ensuring that bargaining will be run efficiently and without the delays 

that were experienced in the last round of bargaining.   

The ANMF will continue to advocate for members during this difficult time, with further updates 
and advice provided as they come to hand. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to 

contact our Member Support Team via membersupport@anmftas.org.au or for urgent matters 

phone 1800 001 241. 

 
Please note: Due to the current COVID-19 situation, our Member Support Team are now practicing 
social isolation measures and working from home. Bearing this in mind, email is the preferred and 

fastest way of contacting them. 
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